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As a tax-paying Oregonian, I am opposed to this tax on tires! This will undoubtedly 

encumber those Oregonians that can least afford another intrusion by the State into 

their wallets. I know of several people driving to work on tires that should be 

replaced, but tires are already outrageously priced, even at Costco. Sadly, they have 

no choice as they must travel to work. Not everyone in Oregon lives in a metropolitan 

area and can access public transportation. Forcing drivers to choose to postpone 

replacing their tires because of an unnecessary tax will also create a greater danger 

on the highways due to tire failures. NO ON HB 3362! 


